
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
November 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to offer a residential visit to Sherwood Forest for our Year 2 children. 
 
Oak Class Wednesday 18th July to Thursday 19th July 2019  
 
Willow Class Thursday 19th July to Friday 20th July 2019 
 
Many thanks to all those able to attend our residential visit meeting last Wednesday.  If you were 
not able to attend then the power point with information about the visit is available on the school 
website home page under weekly reminders or class teachers have paper copies of the power 
point if you need one. 
We have now told the children all about their visit and we hope they are as excited as us! 
As outlined at the meeting the cost of this visit is a voluntary contribution of £60.   
This is payable either in one instalment of £60 by Friday 7th December or can be paid over 3 
instalments of £20: 
 
Instalment 1 payable by Friday 7th December 2018 
Instalment 2 payable by Friday 15th February 2019 
Instalment 3 payable by Friday 29th March 2019 
 
(An email reminder about these instalments will be sent out in anticipation of these dates) 
School trips are not profit making.  The cost of this trip will be £60.00 per child which covers 
transport, lodgings, food, a lot of fun activities, and insurance. If sufficient money is not recouped 
from the voluntary contributions the trip will have to be cancelled.  Please contact me directly if you 
feel you are unable to contribute. 
 
Further information including a kit list and forms for sleeping arrangements, food allergies and 
medical information will be sent out during the Summer term. 
Please complete the consent form attached, along with your contribution, and return it to school 
no later than Friday 7th December.  Please place your form and contribution in a sealed 
envelope, marked with your child’s name, class and ‘Sherwood Forest’. We can accept 
payment in cash or as a cheque made payable to Banks Road Infant School.  We cannot accept 
payment by childcare voucher schemes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Carole Clemens 
Head Teacher 



 

  

REPLY SLIP 
 

Year 2 - TRIP TO SHERWOOD FOREST – JULY 2019 
 

Please detach and return no later than Friday 7th December 2018 
 

Name of Child:  _______________________________________      
 
Class: _______________________________________________ 
 
 

CONSENT : (please tick) 
 

I give permission for my child to go to Sherwood Forest in July 2019  

 

Signed:  
 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £60 
 

 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £20 (as a first instalment of £60) 
 

 

 
 

We can accept payment in cash or as a cheque made payable to Banks Road Infant School.  
We cannot accept payment by childcare voucher schemes. 

 


